Cloverdale Traditional School
Weekly News

1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD:

December 11 - Grades 1 - 3 Naden Band Concert (afternoon at the Royal Theatre)

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/

SCHOOL UPDATES:

Principal’s Blog

Today is a day to celebrate all the successes your child has experienced throughout the first
term. Students have been working very hard. It was a pleasure to read all the report cards and
learn a little more about each child. Continue to stretch your child’s thinking with *What if..?”
questions, and explore the world around them. Thank you parents and teachers for helping the
children grow and become lifelong learners.

On Tuesday, students in grade 1-3 will be attending the Naden Band Christmas concert. Itis a
wonderful opportunity for students to learn about the orchestra and to hear Christmas songs. We
are collecting non-perishable food items. Students may be a few minutes late returning to
school at the end of the day.

Next Friday, Mrs. Harker will be giving presentations about Lamay Primary School in

Tanzania. Donations at our Christmas Concert go to buy school supplies and sports

equipment. The students at Lamay Primary School greatly appreciate all of the gifts.

It is getting cold. Please remember to send warm jackets, toques, mitts and boots.

Tonight is our family movie night. I hope to see lots of families this evening.

Have a wonderful time with family and friends this weekend.

To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/

Christmas Concert Tickets

All concert tickets have now been sent home. As usual Thursday night is completely sold out.
There are still a limited number of tickets available for Wednesday afternoon. Please contact the
school office if you wish to request some additional tickets (first come, first served basis) at
250.382.7231 or Cloverdale@sd61.bc.ca.

Save Your Empties

Bring your empty drink containers to the school on Saturday, January 12 or text 250.889.5877 to
arrange for pick up (if required). You can also bring your empties to school the day before
(Friday, January 11) and a grade 5 student will collect them from the drop off lane in front of the
school right from your vehicle. All funds raised will go towards the grade 5 legacy gift to the
school.

CBC Music Video

A group of students on the direction of Mrs. Jones and videographer, Fraser Campbell, have
created an amazing video. Please check it out at
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IJNpzFwe5zDo They have entered the CBC competition to get
instruments for our school. Fantastic job, everyone!
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DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION:

For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and
after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/
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